
Year 3 Newsletter 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome to the last half of the summer term. We hope you had an enjoyable and 

restful holiday. There will be lots going on in this last term, with the children spending 

some time with their new teacher to help with the transition to year 4, and the always 

exciting sports day. We hope the children enjoy their last term in year 3. 

Curriculum overview:  

Topic (English,Geography,History,ICT,Art,Design Technology): Heroes and Villains. 

Science: Forces and magnets. 

Maths: Time, mass and capacity, shape. 

PE: Athletics with Mrs Stanton on Tuesdays and Cricket with our MSP Coach on 

Thursdays.  

Thank you again for all your efforts and support, if you do need to speak to me or need 

any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Many Thanks, 

Mrs Stanton 

Homework 

I will continue to hand out spellings and maths 

on a Tuesday to be handed in the following 

Monday. Please continue to hear your child 

read. Please discuss new vocabulary with them 

and talk about the stories they are reading. 

 

Times tables 

Please continue to support your child with their 

times tables. We will continue to do weekly 

practise in class with the 2, 3, 4, 5, 8, and 10’s. 

Continue to use times tables rock stars, this is a 

fantastic way for the children to learn their times 

tables.  

 

General Notices 

 Twitter: Don’t forget to follow @year3lea on twitter.  

 Evergreen: We are continuing the Evergreen Reward system across school. The children earn 

their evergreen and at the end of every day. This is a reward for good behaviour every day.  

 Please ensure all belongings are clearly labelled, so that they can be easily returned. 

 PSHE: This term we will be completing our RSE PSHE sessions. You will receive a separate 

letter that will need returning to the office. 

 PE: Please ensure your child has their PE kit in all week including trainers for PE. 

 


